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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 9:14 AM
To: 'Dan'
Subject: RE: docket number 160021-E1

Good morning Mr. Bornstein,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: Dan [mailto:dan9x1@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 9:00 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: docket number 160021-E1 
 
I am a customer of FPL and want this email included in the testimony regarding the rate 
increase requested by FPL, docket number 160021-E1. 
 
  The proposed rate increase is too high and not justified. I am asking you to deny the Florida 
Power & Light rate increase request.  This rate increase offers NO value to the consumer.  This 
increase will serve one purpose, to line the pockets of FPL executives and offer returns to 
investors.  Note, the end-user consumer gets ZERO benefits of this increase.  There will be 
ZERO investment in infrastructure, ZERO investment in storm preparations, ZERO investments 
in green energy initiatives, ZERO for the consumer!!   
Per the FPL filing: 
      

1. $960 million of FPL’s rate increase will go into FPL investors’ pockets. None of 
those funds will go to service enhancements, disaster preparedness, or energy 
innovation. 

2. According to their own filing with the PSC, FPL is on target to make $1.6B in profit 
in 2017 without the requested rate increase. 
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Dan Bornstein - FPL customer 
20691 Torre Del Lago St 
Estero, FL 33928 
 




